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March 16, 2019 Report                                                                                                             

Newsletter 

The March newsletter was completed and both emailed and postal mailed out on March 13, 2019 

There was four (4) paid business cards ads in this issue. Since the 13th we have sold one more 

and that person is sending in their card and money. 

The goal is to get a total of twelve ads that will being in a total of $1,200 a year to cover the 

newsletter cost of stamps, paper, ink plus the cost of the mail list program and website hosting. 

The next newsletter will be mailed out by June 15th. Deadline to submit articles will be May 15th. 

Facebook 

 

Within the last month four (4) new members were approved for a total of 349 people. 288 

members were active on the page within the last month. There were over 893 posts, comments 

and reactions to posts.  

 

Walker Lake Website 

 

We are still looking for a person willing to learn how to assist with the website and be a back-up 

 

Community Bulletin Board 

Once the weather gets nice we will look into installing the community bulletin board by the 

Maple Drive mailboxes 
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